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Dear staff, parents, and carers, 

On Wednesday 7 August 2024, several pieces of suspected asbestos material were identified 
on the ground under 2 demountable classrooms (G1.14 and G1.13) at Cherrybrook Technology 
High School.  

As a precaution, the areas outside these buildings were temporarily cordoned off from 
students and staff. An independent hygienist was engaged to install air monitoring and 
conduct testing. 

Testing results confirmed the pieces did not contain asbestos and the areas were reopened.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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